COVID-19 Update - Mon 1 Sep 2020 (4:00 pm)

Face coverings 
[bookmark: _GoBack]ALL staff and students must have a face covering with them (and a small sealable plastic bag to store it when not in use) from 1st September 2020.  They must be worn on entering the school building, whilst on the corridors and whilst in social areas.  All face coverings MUST be a plain colour.  We are unable to provide face coverings for all students, however if your child forgets their covering they must inform a member of staff on arrival at their designated entrances.

Year 6 students
Due to the ongoing pandemic we are not planning to hold our usual Open Evening this term.  We will be looking at alternative virtual viewings of Unity College to help parents and children make a decision about their choice of secondary school for September 2021. There is already a great deal of information available on our website to give year 6 students and parents a flavour of what it is like to be a student at Unity College. Please keep checking the website for any updates in the coming weeks.
 

